TO THE HONOURABLE THE SPEAKER AND MEMBERS OF
THE HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES

This petition of the land owners and residents of Burnett Shores Estate, Burnett Heads, QLD
4670

Draws to the attention of the House: We are lodging our discontent with both Telstra & the
developer of this estate for the lack of telecommunication infrastructure provided in what we
consider a new development in the township of Burnett Heads.

We therefore ask the House to: Investigate and assist in the ability for Telstra or other
providers to provide an adequate and affordable broadband service to the area. Possibility
for the upgrade of current facilities.





